
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Brown, Kirk <Kirk.Brown@independentmail.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2016 3:25:18 PM
Subject: RE: Hurricane Mathew

Hey Kirk, have you been getting our releases so far?
                       
From: Brown, Kirk [mailto:Kirk.Brown@independentmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 3:20 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Hurricane Mathew
 
Chaney 
I am going to be covering the state Emergency Operations Center for the USA TODAY Network on Friday and 
Saturday.
 
Can you add me to the email list so that I can be notified when the governor is going to hold briefings on Friday and 
Saturday?
 
thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 30, 2016, at 3:43 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Kirk- let me know when you get this.
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "Current law allows school districts to spend state 
dollars on School Resource Officers however they see fit, including in elementary schools.  The governor 
believes that education decisions are best made at the local level, closest to the parents and students, 
and if a school district chooses to have a SRO in its elementary schools, she will absolutely support that 
decision."
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